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Dear Parents/carers 

 

Red Nose Day – Friday 21st March 2025 

This Red Nose Day celebrates 40 years! 

This year red nose day celebrates 40 years.  Therefore, on Friday 21st March, we are asking children to come to 
school dressed in either 80’s fashion or something red for a £2 donation. 

At the end of the day we will be holding a cake sale, and will require cake donations, these can be red nosed 
themed. A reminder will be sent out nearer the time for donations.    

For more information on Red Nose Day please go to https://www.comicrelief.com/rednoseday/ 

Kind Regards 

Sam Giandoni 

Office Manager    
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